
  

 
CDC Committee on Mathematics Education (2001-2002) 

 
Gist of the First Meeting 

 
 
Date : 20 September 2001 (Thursday) 
 
Time : 2:30 p.m. 
 
Venue: Room 110, 1/F, Curriculum Resources Centre, 24 Tin Kwong Road, 

Kowloon 
 
Points discussed and conclusions arrived: 
 
1. Mr YIP Kam-yuen was elected Chairman of the Committee for the year 

2001-2002. 
 
2. The revised Additional Mathematics Curriculum Guide was endorsed in 

principle. 
 
3. As the Additional Mathematics Curriculum had been revised, the sixth form 

mathematics curriculum was required to be revised accordingly. Members 
suggested to form a Joint Working Group with HKEA in early 2002 to consider 
the revision of the sixth form mathematics curriculum. 

 
4. Members agreed to conduct tryouts of the BC descriptors of mathematics at P3 

in some schools. 
 
5. The Ad Hoc Committee on Assessment for Learning (Secondary Mathematics) 

would be formed to start the compilation of the BC of mathematics at the 
secondary level. 

 


